Amy Dibble

From: Michelle Berglund

Sent: Thursday, December 17, 2020 9:04 AM

To: Russ Furchner

Cc Planning Department

Subject: RE: Jordan Cove Permit: Public Hearing Comment -- please include!
Dear Russ,

Your comments have been received. Please do also mail the sighed copy. As of now, your comments are accepted and
will be entered into the public comments.
Thank you so much

Coos County Planning Dept

From: Russ Furchner [mailto:furch2@yahoo.com]

Sent: Thursday, December 17, 2020 7:22 AM

To: Planning Department

Cc: Jill Rolfe

Subject: Jordan Cove Permit: Public Hearing Comment -- please include!

This Message originated outside your organization.

Ms. Rolfe,

Enclosed are my public comments regarding the upcoming Jordan Cove permit extension happening Friday, December
18th. | will mail a signed copy. | have enclosed a digitally signed copy to this message.

et me know if I've given enough information for my comment to be included.

Here is the appeal information my comment is intended for:

County Citizen Submission for Public Comment Regarding:
Coos County Planning Appeal on Friday, December 18th at 1:30 pm
File # AP-20-001 of File # EXT-20-005
Request for extension of the expiration of a Conditional Use Application
File Numbers HBCU-10-01/REM-11-0

Here is my comment:

Comment:
In Coos County, | live right outside the vaporization zone of the Jordan Cove Terminal and | work right inside the vaporization zone of
the Jordan Cove Terminal. All of my coworkers work right inside the vaporization zone of the Jordon Cove Terminal.

| ask the commissioners to *deny* the permit extension to Pembina because they have not met the following relevent criteria in
applying for this extension:

SECTION 5.2.600 EXPIRATION AND EXTENSION of Conditional Uses
(2) Permits approved under ORS 215.416
b.  An extension of a permit as described in this section is not a land use decision as defined in ORS 197.015.
¢.  Additional one-year extensions may be authorized where applicable criteria for the original decision have not
changed, unless otherwise permitted by the local government.
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Pembina and its predecessors did not meet the qualifications to receive this permit from the county in the first place and an
extension presumes this.

Oregon has denied the required permits because Jordan Cove LNG and Pacific Connector Pipeline does not meet state standards to
work in our waterways, State lands, or the coastal zone,

Pembina has still not reapplied for these state permits that Coos County requires.

Pembina says the company has “worked diligently and in good faith to obtain all necessary Permit approvals, ” yet Pembina has no
requests or pending hearings for necessary permits previously denied by the State of Oregon.

The County should require Pembina to reapply for expired land use permits after they have received permit approvals from the State
of Oregon.

Only you have any hand in securing the safe and secure construction and process of this pipeline and terminal. We need you to
enforce the laws everyone else has to follow for this massive corporation.

Please deny this permit extension until Pembina legally complies with the permitting process that precedes permitting at the county
level.

Russell Furchner
662 Commercial Street, North Bend, Oregon



